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Announcing Permanent Principal at Buckman, 
Fred Locke
January 2022

Greetings,

Thank you to all of you for your patience as we worked 
on finding a Principal for Buckman Elementary School. 
We are pleased to announce that Fred Locke will be the 
permanent Principal for Buckman. Thank you for your 
input and dedication to the process. There is a match 
between the skillsets of the candidate selected and the 
priorities indicated by staff and community members. 
Those qualities include: 

• Elementary school experience

• Knowledge and Commitment to the Arts program

• Linguistically and culturally diverse

• Supportive of students, families and staff

• Great at building relationships

• Good collaborator

• Great listener 

I am pleased to introduce Fred as the new Buckman principal. We will host 
a voluntary staff meet and greet with Fred at a date yet to be decided. He will 
share his experience and will be discussing a transition plan as he moves from 
being interim to permanent status. Again, I thank everyone for their active 
involvement in this process. Please stay tuned for the updates regarding the 
proposed formal meet and greet meeting. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Esther Omogbehin 
Regional Superintendent

Fred Locke


